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MCCLELLANVILLE, S.C. – Two juveniles were charged with possession of a stolen vehicle and
failure to stop for blue lights after leading the Charleston and Georgetown County Sheriff’s
Offices on a high-speed chase back-and-forth over the county line.

At about 1 a.m. on Saturday, Nov. 18, Charleston County deputies received a call for a
suspicious vehicle near the 10000 block of North Carolina Drive in McClellanville. The vehicle, a
blue Subaru Forrester, had been reported stolen in Mount Pleasant on Nov. 17; it was located in
a Circle K parking lot, and when a deputy pulled behind the car, the Forrester sped away onto
Pinckney Street, Dupree Road, and then North Highway 17, heading toward Georgetown
County. Charleston County deputies canceled the pursuit and advised Georgetown County
deputies of the stolen vehicle.

A short while later, the driver of the stolen vehicle drove the Forrester back into Charleston
County, and Charleston County deputies requested the assistance of a Mount Pleasant Police
Department K-9 officer. A Charleston County deputy deployed stop sticks, hitting three tires on
the Forrester. The vehicle continued to lead Charleston County deputies in a pursuit, wearing
out its tires through multiple yards and fields. Eventually the driver and passenger of the vehicle
abandoned the vehicle while it was still in motion before it crashed into a ditch. The MPPD K-9
and a Charleston County deputy found the juveniles hiding in a bush. Both were arrested and
taken to the Charleston County Juvenile Detention Center.
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